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Tel: 01772 423339          

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk 

WWW.STANDREWSINFANTS.CO.UK 
Facebook: @Standrewsinfant  

Weekly Attendance 

Scores 
 

Ladybirds: 93.6%   

Honeybees: 96.5%  

Owls:  93.1%   

Butterflies: 96.2%  

Kingfishers:98.9%  

Dragonflies:95.9%  
  
  

Best Class of The Week 

is 
Kingfishers 

…………………….. 
 

 

  
Shining stars awards this 

week for best work go to: 

 

Ladybirds: Lincoln 

Honeybees: Winter 

Butterflies: Filip  

Owls:  Lucy  

Kingfishers: Aidon 
Dragonflies: Zachary 

 

 
 

   

Message form Mrs. Woan: 

 

The children and staff have worked so hard this half term. I am very proud of 

them. Children are making good progress and making new memories thorough the 
experiences which they are given. 

Thank you so much to all the parents/carers who have offered words of support 

during what has been a challenging half term. This goes a long way and I really 

appreciate it.  

We are a great school full of very happy children. There are lots of positives about 

our school and I am looking for some help to promote the school and share all the 

magical things that do happens here. If you are interested in in becoming a 

School Ambassador please let me know.  
Have a lovely half term with your families. See how many half term challenges you 

can complete.  

 
Compassion is our 

current school value 
 

Ladybirds:  Scarlett 

Honeybees: Alice 

Butterflies: Layla 

Owls:  Evie 
Kingfishers:Evie  

Dragonflies:Charlotte  
 

 
 

 
 

Red  Amber Green 
Attendance Letters. 

 
Well done to those families 

who have improved 
attendance this half term. 
Thank you for making a big 

effort! Your child will benefit 
from being in school. 

If you received a RED letter 
then your child needs to have 
improved attendance. Unless 
they are visibly and obviously 
ill, they need to be in school.  
EVERY DAY; COUNTS EVERY 
MINUTE MATTERS. 

 

 
 
The children enjoyed a 
wonderful disco yesterday. 
Thanks to the PTFA and 
staff members who made 
this happen. £200 was 
raised.  
 
The next PTFA meeting is 
on Friday 24tth February at  
2.15 pm.  
New members are welcome. 

mailto:bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.standrewsinfants.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

Teacher strike action 

 
The dates for the next strike days 

are: 
Tuesday 28th February, 
Wednesday 15th  
Thursday 16th March 
 
Updates regarding arrangements 
will be shared asap. 
 
Owls and Kingfishers classes are 
likely to be closed. 

 

Diary Dates 

 

School Closes for Half Term TODAY. 
School re-opens on TUESDAY  21ST February 
at 8.40 am. 
 
Tuesday 21st February  
PTFA biscuit competition.Details 
below.Entrance fee: £1.00 

   
 
Friday 3rd March World Book Day: Bedtime 
stories theme. Children can wear pyjamas.  

 
Monday 13th March Mad science Day 
 
Friday 17th March Whole school Wellbeing 
day 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

BOB’s 

Book of Brilliance 
 

These children have been 

in the BoB book during 

the last week: 

 

Aidon in Kingfishers for 

speedy completion of work 
and improved attitude to 

learning. 

 

Kaleb in Owls for writing 

a brilliant story. 

 

Evie L in Owls for 
creating a superb 

information poster about 

toys. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Well done children! 

 

 
 

 


